
,

.

*
t

.
.

D C !"3[ID C. S,

*

FEB 14 199')
;

'

,

Karl F. Loomis, M.D. Licenses No. 21-24907-01
175 College General License (Ref.
Battle Creek, MI 49017 Certificate No. 1317)

Gentlemen:

As was discussed in our telephone conversation of February 9, 1990, between
Donns Smith of your staff and myself, Cassandra Frazier, and Sam Mulay of the
Region III staff, it has come to our attention that'an error was made in the
Notice of Violation which was transmitted to you in our letter dated '

December 28, 1989. A corrected Notice of Violation is enclosed. A written
response is required.

.,

Please note that the violation pertains to your General License issued.
pursuant to 10 CFR Part 31.11 There were no violations identified with .

,

License No. 21-24907-01. Our records will be adjusted accordingly.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of ,

this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed j
in the NRC Public Document Room.

,

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management.and Budget -,

as required by the paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511. '

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

| Sincerely,
t

,

|-
L Roy J. Caniano, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety
Section 2
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